
 Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees 
 
2014-9-2-5 September 23, 2014 
   
 
 BE IT RESOLVED, at the recommendation of the President, that the Board of 
Trustees of Collin County Community College District approves an increase of funds for 
Continuing Education grant training and Workforce Development training with Condensed 
Curriculum International, Inc. (CCI) for allied health training courses from a previously 
approved amount of $240,000 to a new total not to exceed $241,064 for FY2014.   
 
 
 


